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FNU STATEMENT OF SUPPORT TO JUNE 14, 2023 SWISS FEMINIST STRIKE

The Filipino Nurses United (FNU) expresses is strong solidarity with the Swiss
women on their June 14, 2023 strike.

Women workers deserve equal pay and equal rights such as pay and benefits. They
should be protected against discrimination and violence.

Contrary to the Constitutional provision, it is a reality that Swiss women earn an
average of 15% less than their male counterparts for the same work.

Moreover, it is a global phenomenon, that women suffer from double or triple burdens
including unpaid care work. So, the solidarity across the globe for women’s rights,
better work and developent opportunities in a truly democratic and more humane
world is imperative.

Standing in solidarity, the FNU sends its highest regard and ardent hope for the
success of the strike and continuing struggle of Swiss women who are led by militant
unions and associations to fight for what is just.


